



First photo on the

Left - McBride Family.

First photo to the

Right - Wise Family.





First photo on the

Left - Tom and Roseanne

Cvitkovich.

Second photo on the

Right - Cheryl Moore

and Leslie McBride.

Photos by M. Lundberg.

COMMUNITY CRAFT CENTRE

We would like to express a belated thanks to all those who took part or helped us in anyway during our first week at the Community Craft Centre. The response to our open house indicated a large interest in crafts and in making use of our facilities.

Our first week commenced on July 2nd with a influx of enthusiastic patrons varying in ages and interests. Due to the large numbers received, we have rearranged our schedule as follows: 5-10 years - Monday and Tuesday; 11 years and over - Wednesday and Thursday and everybody - Friday (Hobby Day).

Tuesday nights are open to people 13 years and over for adult craft sessions. These sessions will be held in the large meeting room of the Recreation from 7-9 p.m.

Every Friday afternoon a mystery draw of a handmade craft is held. Kelly Rogers won the frist draw of a handwoven belt. George Hermes won last week's prize of a scented candle.

Take advantage of the new scedule and come out and enjoy yourself. Anyone wishing to come must be at the Community Craft Centre in the lunchroom of Terrace Bay High School between 1:00 and 1:30 p.m. as the doors are locked at 1:30.

RECREATION NEWS

SWIM POOL SCHEDULE:

A reminder to all Terrace Bay citizens that continued on page 12